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Principal: Mrs. E. Aylward    

Vice Principal: Mr. M. Moorhouse 

Greetings from your Admin Team! 

We would like to begin by thanking everyone who was 
able to make it out to Parent Teacher Interview Night. It was great to see so many parents in the school 
seeing all the wonderful things our students are doing!  Parents are reminded that they can call their 
child’s teacher at any time during the year to check in, chat about progress or just to share some 
feedback your child may have shared with you.  When teachers, ECEs, SSPs, office staff and home all 
work together with the students, the team approach takes full effect!  Students gain a sense that École 
Gron Morgan is a place where EVERYONE has a vested interest in their success.  

Thanks for your continued support with events like Pink Day, Skate Night and Intermediate Basketball. 
We had a ton of fun at all these events! 

This month brings with it the Gr. 8 Youth Fusion "Paint Nite" fundraiser as well as our gr. 5 classes going 
downhill skiing/snowboarding. 

March Break – March 11th-15th…we would like to take this time to wish you all a safe and eventful 
holiday! 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Aylward & Mr. Moorhouse 

EVENTS TO REMEMBER... 
• French Immersion Book Fair - Thursday March 7th from 8:30 am - 7:30 pm, Friday March 8th 

from 8:30 am - 4:00 pm in the Library 

• March Break - March 11th -15th  – enjoy! 

• Gr. 8 Youth Fusion Paint Nite Fundraiser - Thursday March 28th @ 6:30 in the gym  



 

 

Timetable Check-In 
 

A reminder to all parents and guardians about the layout of our school day: 

8:30 – Classes begin 

9:45 – O’Canada and Announcements  

9:50 -10:20 – First Nutrition Break  

12:20-1:00 – Second Nutrition Break 

2:40 – Busses here/Parent pick-up 

Please note that having students arrive ON TIME to school is very important – we begin promptly at 
8:30 with lesson time. Critical pieces are missed when students come into class late. Thanks for your 

support in this! 

Absence Reporting - Online or by Phone 

 



PLEASE TAKE NOTE – the phone number and website are available to report your child’s absence(s) 
online or through the automated phone system.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

FAMILIES & VISITORS - Lates, Pick-ups 
and End of Day Procedures 
Welcome Bienvenue Biindigen 

Our learning day begins each day at 8:30 a.m. and 
continues until 2:40 p.m. 

For the safety and learning needs of our students 
during these hours, kindly wait in the foyer near the office. 

Thank you for respecting our learning environment here at École Gron Morgan Public School. 

Looking to Volunteer... 
 

... Come into the Main Office to start the process!!! 

Reminder - if you have started the online process and have 
received the completed Criminal Record Check (PVSC) please bring a 
copy to the Main Office or contact Ms Hoshizaki (Sandy) to finalize the 
application process and to allow us to update our records. 

 

French Immersion Book Fair  
Dear Gron Families! 

For the first time EVER… Gron will be hosting a Scholastic Festival du Livre! 
In other words, A FRENCH BOOK FAIR! Hooray! 

When: Thursday, March 7th 8:30 am to 7:30 pm 

Friday, March 8th 8:30 am to 4:00 pm  

Join us at our DINO-Festival du livre! 

Every purchase goes toward building our French collection and improving 
our library for ALL Gron Students! 

Hope to see you there! 

Ms. Bova  

~Festival du livre Chairperson~ 



Grade 8 Youth Fusion Paint Nite Fundraiser 
Have fun exploring your artistic side while supporting some hard working future 
Film Makers! 

You will receive in person step by step instruction for creating the “Rainbow Tree 
of Life”... 

 

Thursday March 28th @ 6:30pm in the Gron Morgan gymnasium 

(174 Marlborough St) 

$45 each 

(ages 6-96) 

Find the event on Yaymaker.com  or  Paint Nite Thunder Bay on Facebook (sign 
up with credit card) 

Youth Fusion strives to lower the dropout rates & reduce absenteeism in youth by providing them with 
in class, innovative, experiential learning opportunities. 

Creative Movement Jamboree is Back! 

 

Students in Grade 2-8 are invited to join this year’s Creative Movement Jamboree dance team! This 
year the performance is May 16th at the Fort William Gardens and the theme is "30 Years in Motion". 



Snow Safety 

 

We wanted to share an important reminder regarding snow safety. Piles of snow can be fun to play on 
but pose significant safety risks when children dig in them, creating tunnels and holes. A collapse can 
occur very quickly creating a dangerous situation that can be difficult to deal with especially if the child 
is alone or with only their peers. 

Also, snow piles around parking lots at the school are off limits to students before, during and after 
school hours. 

Some of the AMAZING things 
happening here at Gron 

 



 

Northern Fruit and Vegetable Program (NFVP) 

 

Stay Connected With Us 

There are many different ways to stay connected with the school. 

 

Visit us on the web at our school website 

Check out our social media channels... 

Facebook 

Twitter 

Instagram 


